
The May 2023 Maple Leaf

 Letter from The President . . .

Spring has sprung! The weather has been cooperating and there’s a lot of activity at our
Club! Our spring cleaning is complete at the clubhouse, cleanup is also finished on the
course and grounds and the pool project is in full swing! Thank you to every one who
came out to our two cleanup days. Many hands truly do make light work — we had five
hours planned and were done in half the time! Please watch for mid season projects that
will also need volunteers. Let’s keep the momentum going!

Thank you to so many members who have already paid their one-time assessment of
$275! If you haven’t paid it yet, I encourage you to do so as soon as possible, as we
need these funds to avoid taking on debt for the pool project.

One of my favorite things to do at the Club is welcome new members. So far this year
we have 17 new members! Please help me welcome:

Dave & Cindy Bastonero
John & Brittany Brashers
Quinton & Samantha Carlyle
Greg & Laura Chance
Jason & Katy Enloe
Mat & Marci Fletcher
Kody Frye
Marty & Ann Harris
Keith Homer & Sharon Norville
Jim & Lisa Nader
Eugene Norbom
Andy & Hayley Peterson
John & Sarah Roach
Adam & Karen Shreck
Adam & Adrienne Steffes
Kyle & Samantha Stover

There’s room for more members! We are running a special membership drive through
May 31st. The special includes the initiation fee and all dues for 2023. Payment must be

https://%24%7Bimagelink1%7D/


paid in full. Help us spread the word.

Starter Members: $700

Full Members: $1,000

Please look in your emails or visit our website at:

www.maplelanecountryclub.org

for announcements of upcoming events!

GOLF

Thanks to every one who came out to the work days . . . we got a ton of work completed!
The new fairway mower and greens roller should be here in the next week. Watch for
information on the Memorial Day Scramble.

Golf Co-Chairs
Jason Wake & Aaron Harmon

POOL

The Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) returned a punch list of items. We have
completed most of them and are working with the contractors and engineer to resubmit
items to the IDPH.

There is a lifeguard meeting scheduled for May 12th. The pool has been emptied and
pressure washing is commencing. We should have a better timeline the week of May
15th for completion of the project.
Pool Co-Chairs
Kristen Jackson & Emily Brunnelson

HOUSE & GROUNDS

Thanks to all who came out to the work days in April! We mulched around the clubhouse
and throughout the course, did some maintenance painting and added a handrail for the
entrance by the kitchen. The light was installed above the Stillson painting and we are
working on the informational plaque. The committee is reviewing the room rental
contracts for consistency.
House & Grounds Co-Chairs       
Greg Carter & Seth

SOCIAL

http://www.maplelanecountryclub.org/


The Cinco de Mayo party was a huge success! Thanks to John McKinty for donating the
meat for the food.

Don’t miss the Social Meet and Greet for the new members on Friday June 2nd.
Social Co-Chairs
Tom Conklin & Jared Eckstrand
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